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Réf.: 87/AF/2012

Mr. Hein Verbruggen
Le Président President of the SportAccord

sportaccord@sportaccord.com

Dear Mister the President,
Thank you for your letter dated February 15, 2012.

First of all, | should like to congratulate you and your collaborators who have achieved a
goal on this topic of main importance.

CMAS is aware from some years of the matter of multi media communication and new
technologies involving Internet; in past time we had some problems in registering our domains
and thus we realise even more of how much interesting could be this matter to us.

Therefore, we are favourable to the initiative and with pleasure we propose our active
participation at the Policy Advisor Board by making you available the collaboration of our
Secretary General, Alessandro Zerbi, who is just taking care of problems connected to this matter
for our Confederation.

Thanking you again for the important initiative, | remain

Yours Sincerely

Il

Achille Ferrero

Frale Tiziano, 74 - 00196 Roma - Italie



